

## ST STEPHEN'S CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY SCHOOL

Woden Road, Heath Town, Wolverhampton. WV10 OBB

Telephone: 01902 558840

Email: ststephensprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk

Executive Headteacher: Mr W Downing

Head of School: Mrs 5 Horton

25th January 2019

Dear Parent/Carer

## Re: Walk to Church for Year 5 on Monday 4th February 2019

As part of the national curriculum, the children in Year 5 will be walking to St. Stephen's Church on  $4^{th}$  February to view the art work of the stained glass windows. Please ensure your child wears sensible walking shoes and clothes suitable for the cold weather.

Please sign and return the consent form below and return it to the school office by Tuesday  $29^{th}$  January.

Yours sincerely	
Mrs. S. Horton Head of School	
Walk to Church for Year 5 on Monday 4 <sup>th</sup> February 2019	
My child may walk to and from St Stephen's Church	
Name of Child:	
Parents Signature:	Date: